
Highfield Adventure 
Playground is 
changing. There will 
be a new play area 
and a new building, 
including a café and 
toilets.
Your Green Councillor 
for Nether Edge and 
Sharrow, Maroof 
Raouf, welcomes 
the changes; “The 
redesigned space will 
provide enhanced 
play areas, improved accessibility and additional space for community activities. It 
will be a valuable resource for local residents and will further enhance this part of the 
ward. I hope that facilities on offer will continue to make it an appealing and accessible 
location for a wide range of users.”

Safer homes 
Leverton tower blocks have 
new entrance doors. This is 
something that residents have 
been asking for and your Green 
Councillor, Maroof Raouf, has 
acted on.
Maroof said, “I’m pleased that the 
doors have been replaced. The 
new doors will make residents 
safer, they have advanced locking 
mechanisms and meet high fire 
safety standards.”
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Brincliffe 
20mph zone 

Cllr Maroof Raouf in Brincliffe

A new 20mph zone in Brincliffe has 
been consulted on, and a decision is 
expected soon. If approved, the new 
20mph will incorporate all the roads 
in the Brincliffe area, including parts 
of Psalter Lane and Sharrow Lane.

Maroof said, “A 20mph zone will 
help make the area safer for people. 
The Brincliffe scheme will be a good 
addition to the existing schemes 
and we should have most of our 
residential streets in the south-west 
quarter of the city under 20mph, by 
next year.”

To find out which roads are included, 
see bit.ly/Brincliffe-20MPH-Zone



Parks and 
open spaces 
Your Green Councillor, Maroof Raouf, recently 
asked a question at Full Council about parks 
and open spaces in this ward. Maroof received a 
commitment that Chelsea Park will continue to 
have some wildflower and naturalisation projects 
moving forwards and a more refined ‘Mow Better’ 
approach across all of our green open spaces.

Wildflower meadow at Chelsea Park
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Nether Edge 
Conservation Area

Councillor Maroof 
Raouf has been working 
hard to ensure that 
the Nether Edge 
Conservation area 
is being kept true to 
its colours. Recently, 
Maroof supported 
residents in the ward 
to oppose a planning 
application. Many 
people expressed 
concerns that the 
proposed development 
would have caused 
substantial harm to the 
conservation area. The 
planning department 
agreed and the 
application has been 
denied. This is a success 
for the hard work of 
residents in continuing 
to maintain the beauty 
of the conservation 
area.

Following the riots in July, the Green group of Councillors in Sheffield brought a 
motion to Council, recalling that Sheffield is a City of Sanctuary.

Maroof said, “The recent behaviour by a subsection of society, which has filled 
many of our residents with terror, is completely unacceptable. If you ever feel 
threatened or witness any such behaviour, please inform the police immediately. 
Your prompt action can help ensure the safety of others in the community and 
prevent further escalation 
of violence. Let’s work 
together to maintain a 
peaceful and secure living 
environment.”

City of sanctuary

CLLR. Maroof Raouf

Nether Edge and Sharrow Green Councillor, 
Maroof Raouf

Share your 
views 
Please let us know what matters 
most to you in Nether Edge and 
Sharrow.

Visit https://bit.ly/60Sec-NES-Survey 
or use the QR code
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